/th grade newsletter
Week of November 11th, 2024

Mathematics
Mrs. Jarrett
mjarrett@rappahannockschools.us

We have begun our unit on Proportional and
Additive Relationships and finding the slope
of a line using y=mx and y=mx+b.

Questions or concerns? Please send me an
email. :)

Science

Ms. McCabe

emccabe@rappahannockschools.us

We are completing our ecology unit with
human impact and climate change.
Have a wonderful Thanksgiving!

Please contact me with any
questions/concerns.

Language Arts
Ms. Nutt

snutt@rapphannockschools.us

This week, we are continuing in our
fiction and figurative language unit.

We will have a vocabulary quiz on the
root word SCRIB/SCRIPT.

Our class is doing A LOT of free writing
and are burning through composition
notebooks fast. If you'd like to make a
donation to our classroom, visit our
Amazon Wishlist here.

Please reach out with any questions or
concerns.

Reminders

Have a wonderful holiday

break!

No school for students or staff
November 25th - November 29th
for the Thanksgiving Holiday.

Please be sure your child is reading
every day.
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